
1 

CHETEK-WEYERHAEUSER AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

Committee of the Whole Meeting         November 17, 2014 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Carri Traczyk. 

 

Roll Call        

Bonczyk, Goulette, Haselhuhn, Reisner, Traczyk and Springer were present.  Grover was absent. 

 

Others Present: 

Mark Johnson, Tammy Lenbom, Ceil Marc, John Huiras, Connie Weis, Sheryl Claflin, Bob Sworski,  

 

Bob Sworski and Sheryl Claflin presented the updated plans for Roselawn.  The cost for adding five classrooms to the West 

side of the building would cost just over $1,000,000.  This would allow for growing classes and expansion of programs. 

 

John Huiras presented on the Weyerhaeuser building and the cost for demolition costs.  The estimated cost to remove the 

asbestos and demolish the building would be around $355,000.  Another option could be to have a partial demolition or sell the 

building for $1.00 to not have to pay the annual maintenance costs.  The Board discussed having the listed price reduced to 

possibly attract other buyers.  An ending date will be set as the date the school district will cut ties to the building.   

   

Motion by Springer, seconded by Bonczyk to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m.  
 

Natalie Springer, Clerk 

 

 


